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Dear Dr. Awale,
Thank you for submitting your proposal to the Institutional Review Committee (IRC)
BPKIHS. | am pleased to inform you that the committee meeting held on 13* January 2015

have reviewed your research proposal and has given ethical elearance.

o~ Please submit your result/report on completion of the research.
Thanking you.

With best wishes,

G i

Dr. Ashish Shrestha
Member Secretary
Institutional Review Committee
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